
Date: May 29, 2008 
 
Time: 6:00 PM  
 
Place: Harmony Christian Church  
    7100 S Choctaw Rd 
    Choctaw, OK 73020  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
The Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT) in cooperation with the 
Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) is proposing to improve the 
operational characteristics of I-40/Choctaw Road Interchange, from the  I-240 
junction extending east approximately three (3) miles to Choctaw Road.  
As part of our efforts to keep the public informed of this project and involved in 
the decision-making process, ODOT has scheduled a public meeting. The 
meeting will discuss why the improvements are needed and the alternatives 
being analyzed. The purpose for the meeting is to obtain feedback from the 
public to further assist in the development of alternatives and identification of 
critical social, economic and environmental effects that may result from the 
project. The date, time and location of the public meeting is below. 
 

Additional information about the 
project and the upcoming meeting 
can be obtained from Nancy Ashton, 
ODOT Environmental Coordinator, at 
200 NE 21st, Oklahoma City, OK, 
73105, by phone at (405) 521-2676, 
or by e-mail to nashton@odot.org. 

 
If you require special accommodations for the meeting, please direct your 
request Craig Moody, ODOT Public Involvement Specialist, at 200 NE 21st, 
Oklahoma City, OK 73105, by phone at (405) 522-1465, or by e-mail to 
cmoody@odot.org at least three (3) working days in advance of the meeting 
date. 

 



 


